
Marsh Green School Closure update 20.3.20 

As you know school is closed from today.  

Please refer to the Government Guidance  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-

provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

If your child is considered to be a vulnerable pupil, school will be contacting you by phone today. 

If you or your partner, (living in the same household), are a keyworker, in order for your child to 

access school on Monday 23rd March you will need to complete a form at the school office and 

provide evidence of a recent payslip from both parents by 3.30pm today. 

Key Workers are classed as  

Nurses  

Social workers  

Paramedics  

Care workers  

Educational professionals  

Food production and distribution  

Emergency services  

Prison and probation service  

Public Transport  

Oil, gas, electricity, water and sewerage  

Call centre staff  

Postal delivery workers  

Waste disposal  

If your child is entitled to a free school meal please complete a form from the school office to select 

a packed lunch for your child/children. This will be available to collect each day between 12 and 

12.30pm from the small hall door.  

If you are entitled to a free school meal but do not require one please inform the school office today. 

Tel 01942 222016 ask for Miss Young  

Website www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk 

E mail enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Leigh  


